
 

[For immediate release] 

 

Extension of special work arrangement for  

HGC’s staff in Hong Kong and Mainland China until February 9 
 

Hong Kong, 31 January 2020 – HGC Global Communications Limited (HGC) today announced that due to 

the ongoing pneumonia situation and reference to Hong Kong and Central Government guidelines, its staff 

in Hong Kong and Mainland China can continue working at home until February 9, while some departments 

will adopt flexible working arrangements. To ensure the smooth delivery of telecommunications service, 

HGC’s customer service and emergency support will operate as usual.  

 

- End - 

 

 

 

About HGC Global Communications Limited 

 

HGC Global Communications Limited (HGC) is a leading Hong Kong and international fixed-line operator. 

The company owns an extensive network and infrastructure in Hong Kong and overseas and provides a 

broad range of advanced telecommunications and ICT services. Headquartered in Hong Kong and operating 

22 overseas offices on five continents. 

  

To learn more, please visit HGC’s website at: www.hgc.com.hk 
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